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Public Input — March 6, 2020 5.1 Road Closure Bylaw — David Avenue Connector
Biedka, Richard 18h17 Road Right-of-Way through Bert Flinn Park —
Adoption
Public Input — March 11, 2020 5.1 Road Closure Bylaw — David Avenue Connector
BC Hydro 11h54 Road Right-of-Way through Bert Flinn Park —
Adoption
Public Input — May 14, 2020 5.1 Road Closure Bylaw — David Avenue Connector
Deck, Darrell 16h49 Road Right-of-Way through Bert Flinn Park —
Adoption

EDMS#498078




From: RICHARD BIEDKA ([

Sent: March-06-20 6:17 PM
To: Dorothy Shermer <dshermer@portmoody.ca>
Subject: Road closure bylaw

Dear Port Moody council; | would suggest the motion to remove the David ave connector is contrary to
good governance of the operation of Port Moody.

Referring to public information within the city long term plan we know retiring of current debt spans 9
years. Therefore spending over $380,000 on this proposal is:

1 - not providing stewardship of public assets of its community

2 - not considering the well being and interests of the municipality and its community,

But the opposite. | recommend this motion be abandoned until city has finances available after first
repairing our aged out city infrastructure before adding more debt to Port Moody. There is no urgency,
redeploy city resources, as the road closure bylaw is low priority at this time.

Sincerely
Richard Biedka


mailto:rbiedka3@shaw.ca
mailto:dshermer@portmoody.ca










From: darrell deck [mailto: | | GGG

Sent: May-14-20 4:49 PM
To: Clerks <Clerks@portmoody.ca>; Dorothy Shermer <dshermer@portmoody.ca>

Subject: Road closure future David Avenue Connector

When the original plans for this section of the David connector and the wider David Avenue
were completed there was no feedback. It was a good plan. After allowing numerous
residential developments, the resistance to the planned David began. Typical NIMBY supporters
who forced changes. Main roads and planned thoroughfares should have been completed
before residential developments began. It would eliminate all the rework that has been done
and improve access for those who now complain about IOC road being to busy. It is too bad
this type of approach to developing Port Moody is going on. | would hope future developments
do not run into similar issues.

Sent from my iPad
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